
Subject: Request for rapid response to STA application 1291-EX-ST-2020 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

IMSAR has been asked to provide Synthetic Aperture Radar imagery in support of a US Govt exercise 

(Trident Warrior) that begins on 24 July 2020. The exercise is supported by US Air Force with data 

products being provided to JHU APL Joint Artificial Intelligence Center. 

 IMSAR understands the late nature of this request and respectfully requests that the FCC evaluate and 

respond as rapidly as able. IMSAR was invited to the exercise at this late juncture due to the possibility 

of existing SAR sensors being re-assigned to support wildfire operations, leaving the component without 

a SAR asset.  

US Gvt POC for details regarding the exercise is Colin Carroll (colin.j.carroll2.ctr@mail.mil) 

 

Thank you, 

Riley Hansen 

IMSAR LLC | Demonstration Team Manager 

801-798-8440 | riley.hansen@imsar.com 
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